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INVITATION TO THE 5TH MEETING OF WOC 1 IN THE 2012-2015 IGU TRIENNIUM 
 
 
Dear IGU Colleague 

We are pleased to invite you to the Fifth Meeting of WOC 1 in the current IGU triennium, 
which will take place at the Repsol Campus in Madrid, from the 23rd to the 26th of September 2014.  

We look forward to working with you in these modern facilities, which have received gold 
certification from the Leadership in Energy & Environmental Design programme (LEED), the premier 
mark for achievement in green building technology (http://www.archdaily.com/484152/campus-
repsol-rafael-de-la-hoz). 

The agenda includes preliminary and leadership service meetings on the 23rd, plenary and 
study group sessions on the 24th and 25th, and a technical tour on the 26th to the Repsol Technology 
Centre. We are very excited with this tour as well, as the centre is often recognised as a benchmark for 
energy research and innovation in Europe (http://www.repsol.com/es_en/corporacion/conocer-
repsol/canal-tecnologia/ctr_investigadores/visita-virtual-ctr/). 

Special addresses are expected from the Spanish Gas Association (Sedigas), Repsol Gas & 
Power Division and the IGU Coordination Committee, but most of our time will be dedicated to the 
organisation and selection of contributions to the next World Gas Conference (WGC 2015). It will be 
possible to promote small adjustments in our triennial report as well, so please coordinate your final 
contribution with your study group leader. 

Two hotels have been selected for this event, the NH Paseo del Prado at Plaza Canovas del 
Castillo (nhpaseodelprado@nh-hotels.com) and the Westin Palace at Plaza de las Cortes 
(reservations.palacemadrid@westin.com). They are just one block apart from each other, and a bus 
service will be available at 8:30 a.m. sharp, starting from the 24th (meeting point: NH lobby). 

Please select the room of your preference, fill in the corresponding form, and send it by fax or 
e-mail directly to the hotel using the instructions provided. In addition to that, please fill in the 
meeting registration form, and send it preferably by the 23rd of June to Ms. Guadalupe Vargas 
Giraldo (gvargasg@repsol.com) and/or Ms. Carmen Garcia Gomez (cgarciag@repsol.com). In case of 
doubt, you can reach them by phone at +34-91-753-0485 or +34-91-753-5085.  

Finally, the call for papers for WGC 2015 will close on the 1st of September. Please help us 
raise the overall standard of this important event by submitting and procuring quality contributions 
within your circle of influence. 

We look forward to hearing from you, and wish you a pleasant stay with us in Madrid. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Denis Dinelli 
Chairman 
IGU WOC 1 
dkdinelli@petrobras.com.br 
tel +55-21-2144-1537 
fax +55-21-2144-1529 

 


